Can a food service establishment provide another beverage if requested by a customer?
Yes, if a customer requests a different beverage or size, the food service establishment may
provide one.

What happens if an establishment does not comply with this law?
The Health Department may issue a summons, subject to fines, to any food service
establishment that does not comply with this law. The penalty cannot exceed $200.

Do violations of this requirement count toward an establishment’s letter grade?
No, a violation of this law does not count toward an establishment’s letter grade.

For more information, contact the New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene,
Office of Food Safety, at 646-632-6001 or infobfscs@health.nyc.gov. To view this information
in other languages, visit nyc.gov/health and search for children’s meals.

2.22



